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From:
Sent: Sunday, 1 July 2018 3:05 PM
To: Tollroads
Subject: Inquiry into the operations of Toll Roads in Queensland Submissions

Dear Committee Secretary 
 
 
I am a concerned citizen and wish to express my concern that toll road changes are excessive and
unfair. 
Also I feel that it is no fair to Australia that these companies from outside Australia are pocketing
these funds which are going offshore 
 
I would like to see a more affordable and fairer systems and the funds come back to our own
country. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you, 
 
 
 
Sincerely  
 
John Cantarella 
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